English
This week we are reading The
Squirrels that Squabbled by Rachel
Bright and lonking this to our value
of the week. We will be writing
instructions using time conjunctions
and numbers in the correct order.

Maths
Next week in Maths we are continuing
to look at the composition of numbers
6-10. We will be making numbers 6-10
in different ways and will aim to be
able to do this quickly and fluently.

We will be exploring Dance on
Fridays with Premier Sport. Please
ensure your child has a full, named

PE kit including joggers.

We will be moving to music and
singing songs focussing on feeling the
beat.

Poetry
We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.

This half term our poems are “All
About Me”

Week beginning 30.09.24

Incredible Me!

Science
In Science we will be continuing to
look at our bodies and focusing on
our senses in more detail.

Art
In Art we are continuing to look at
sketching and creating ant and
snail trails to draw objects. We will
combine this with looking at
observational drawing.

Phonics
We will be recapping and reviewing
Basics 4 and reading CCCVCC
words. Look out for our phonics
newsletter coming home each Friday.

PSHE
This half term we are focusing on
looking at our school values and what
they mean. This week we are going to
be looking at good manners, why these
are important and how we can show
them.

Geography
This week in Geography we will be
looking at maps, what they are
and how we use them. We will
then be creating our own maps of
the school thinking about where
things are positioned.




